————— Driginal Messagg-----

From: Announcement [mailto:MyFAD _Administrator@fau.egul
Sent: Tuesday, November 25, 2008 4:31 BPM

Ta: undisclosed-recipients

Subject: Important Message for University Community

During cthe afterncon hours of Tuesday, MNov. 25, FAU Police received a
report of an unconscicus non-student wisitor inside the University
Vvillage Apartments. Emergency Medical Personnel were immediately
centacted. Upon initial investigation, they determined that the
individual was deceased. At this time, FAU Police are categorizing this
incident as an unattended death and there are no chvious signes of foul
play.

The loss of an individual life is a tragedy, and the University family
extends its condolences to the family, friends and loved ones of this
individual. If anyone in the University finds themselves in need of
counseling services, they should contact the University Counseling
Center at 561-297-3540. After hours, please call 561-755-2245%5 for
assistance.



